
NOTICE OF ELECTION 
 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that a measure will be submitted to the voters of the 
Santa Ana Unified School District at the General Election to be held on 
November 8, 2022.  If passed, the proposed measure would limit the number of 
terms a member of the governing board may serve on the governing board of the 
school district to three (3) four-year terms. 
 
Notice is further given that the Registrar of Voters has determined that the last 
day for filing arguments for or against this measure is July 29, 2022, by 5:00 p.m. 
at the Registrar of Voters’ office, 1300-C South Grand Avenue, Santa Ana.  No 
arguments shall exceed 300 words in length.  No more than five (5) signatures 
shall appear with any argument for or against the measure.  For more information 
on measure arguments, a “Handbook for Submitting Ballot Measure Arguments” 
is available at the Registrar of Voters’ office (714-567-7600) and on its website, 
ocvote.gov 
 
 
Dated this 20th day of July, 2022. 
 
 
Bob Page 
Registrar of Voters 
County of Orange 
 
 


